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MCC Receives Conditional Use Permit 
By Sophie Braccini
On January 3rd the Moraga Planning Commission reviewed the conditional use permit presented by the Moraga 
Country Club (MCC) for a new clubhouse. The new building will rise in the same location as the existing clubhouse, 
and will have a similar footprint and the same function.  
The Planning Commission reviewed the documents presented by the Dahlin Group, the architect chosen for the 
project. The visuals showed a large, elegant looking building reminiscent of a British countryside mansion. The 
overall height could reach 45 feet, which, according to Planning Director Lori Salamack, is not a problem in that 
location, which is away from the scenic corridor on a large expanse of land. 
 
Reach the reporter at: sophie@lamorindaweekly.com
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